
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Student Dinners 

 
Interested in getting to know our 

exchange students a little better? 

Invite them over for dinner. We 

are looking to coordinate as 

many Rotarians as we can to 

host our students, one night, and 

let them experience your family 

and culture.  Wednesday night is 

preferable – club meeting day – 

so any coordination or last 

minute details can be worked out 

then.  

 

If you are interested and open to 

having “Exchange Students 

dinner with a Rotarian,” contact 

Jeff Hackbarth: (w) 235-5540, 

(c) 379-7444 or 

jeff.hackbarth@nmfn.com to 

make arrangements. It’s an 

experience you will not forget!  

 

Oshkosh Rotaract 
 

The Oshkosh Rotaract Club has 

been busy volunteering and 

helping the community, check 

out their progress at:  

www.rotaractoshkosh.com and 

find them on Facebook. 

New Member Proposals 
 

The following individuals have 

been recommended for 

membership by the Board of 

Directors: 

 

Name: Karlene Grabner 

(transfer from Downtown 

Oshkosh Rotary Club) 

Occupation: Director of Donor 

Services, Oshkosh Area 

Community Foundation 

Proposed by: Mike Scott 

Second Posting  

 

Name: Justin Williams 

(transfer from Fond du Lac 

Rotary Club)  

Occupation: Field Director, Bay 

Lakes Council Boy Scouts 

Proposed by: Mike Scott 

Second Posting  

 

Oshkosh 4 Education 
 

Have your say in the future of 

public education in Oshkosh. By 

participating in the Oshkosh 4 

Education sessions you’ll help 

ensure the future of our 

community. The session will be 

held at 7 a.m. on February 18 at 

the Oshkosh Area Community 

Foundation offices. Contact 

Colleen Merrill to sign up.  . 

Topic:  “Javad Ahmad: Intro to Islam” 
 

 

 

2012– 2013 Board 
President: Mike Scott 
Pres. Elect: Lori Davis 
Past Pres.: Glenn Curran 
Secretary: Gerald Krueger &                                                                               

                             Jeff Potts 
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Vicki Redlin 
Sgt-at-Arms: Karen Fredrick 
Club Service Chairs 

Lorraine Yarbrough & Nate Olson 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Reuss & Brett Beaulieu 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

Melody Wollangk & John Hobbins 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Colleen Merrill & Pete Cernohous 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Rick Debe 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Sakuji Tanaka 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

 
Jan. 30 
 
 
Feb. 6 
 
 

 
Pam Delap, Oshkosh 
Inclusive Park Project 
 
Club Business, 
Classification Talks, 
Vocational Service 
 

Recurring Events 

2nd Mon. 
(Feb. 11) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Jan. 31 
 
Feb. 18 
 
Feb. 
22-23 
 
 
 
 

 
Business Expo 
 
Oshkosh 4 Education 
 
Battle on ‘Bago 
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Business Expo 2013 
 

Oshkosh Southwest Rotary will 

have a booth at the annual 

Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce 

Business Expo on January 31 at 

the Oshkosh Convention Center. 

Volunteers are needed.  

 

2012 Giving Summary 
 

The Oshkosh Southwest Rotary 

Club has posted our 2012 

charitable giving summary on 

our club website, find out who 

shared $125, 279 in gifts at 

www.OshkoshRotarySouthwest.

org. 

 

Highlights include: 

$11,000 in scholarships; $23,000 

to youth clubs from raffle sales 

proceeds; $27,000 to the Peru 

soy Cow Project; our members 

also contributed nearly $15,000 

to the Rotary International 

Foundation and our own 

Southwest Rotary Foundation. 

 

Battle on Bago 

 
The 6

th
 annual Battle on ‘Bago 

ice fishing tournament will take 

place on Feb. 22 and 23 in 

Menominee Park. This is the 

largest fundraiser of the year for 

our club and one the largest 

events of the year in Oshkosh.  

 

Even before the anglers take to 

the ice our club, and many of our 

partner organizations, have the 

opportunity to raise fund through 

the sale of raffle tickets.  100% 

of all proceeds generated by our 

club members through raffle 

ticket sales will remain with our 

club.  

 

This year we have a special 

Battle on ‘Bago ice shanty that 

will be set up around town as a 

raffle ticket point of sale.  

 

We are thrilled to have the 

opportunity to have an exhibit 

booth to sell raffle tickets at 

the All Canada show!  The All-

Canada Show is a traveling 

exhibition of all things for 

fishing and hunting in 

Canada.  It is 1/24 – 1/27 

(Thursday – Sunday) in Green 

Bay at Shopko Hall (across from 

Lambeau Field).   

 

We will have a lot of fun with 

our Battle on Bago Limited 

Edition Ice Shanty in our exhibit 

booth!  We need Rotarians to 

work our booth all 4 

days.  About 6000 people attend 

this show so this is a great 

opportunity for us to sell a ton of 

raffle tickets.  100% of what we 

sell go directly to the programs 

our club support.  You can’t get 

any better than that! 

 

We need volunteers to sign up 

for shifts to work our booth – so 

please sign up at today’s 

meeting or send an email to Kris 

Villars.   

 

Socially Southwest 
 

Remember to like us on 

Facebook and follow us on 

Twitter. AND make sure you 

profile is updated on our club 

website. Any questions – see 

Jeff Potts.  

Weekly Invocations 

January     Vicki Schroeder  

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
 
Jan. 23  Kelly Mundell & Jim 
Chitwood 
 
Jan. 30   Patty Shea & Nate Olson 
 
Feb. 6   Craig Paske & Mary 
Kummerow-Johnson 
 

 
The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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